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  St. George’s C. of E. Primary School

                Executive Head Teacher:- Mrs J Tyers  
Deputy Head:-  Mrs E. McLearnon 
Concord Place, Salford M6 6SJ
Tel :  0161 921 1660 
stgeorges.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk
www.stgeorgescofe.co.uk
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Dear Candidate,

I am delighted to write this letter inviting you to consider joining our team.  Our school is a school where we believe that ‘everyone matters’.  You will be joining a team that is hardworking, friendly and committed to the children who attend.  

School has previously benefited from the apprentice programme.  The current apprentice has completed the course and has secured a PGCE place at MMU starting in September. With this in mind we are excited to be able to offer the position of an apprentice Teaching Assistant with an accompanying Teaching Assistant Level 3 Apprenticeship Standard to underpin your development.

Are you looking for a new career?

How do I know if it’s right for me?

Looking for a foot in the door to teaching?

Do any of the below scenarios apply to you?

· If you are considering a new career in Primary Schools and have a passion for education and will be committed to your own learning just as much.

· If you are a graduate and are considering training to become a teacher but would like to gain more experience in a primary school. 

· If you have experience of working with young children in schools or as a learning Mentor or SEN Teaching Assistant.
· It would also be appropriate for psychology graduates, assistant psychologists, anyone with an SEN or speech & language background.
· It would also be appropriate for graduates within Art, Music, Drama that feel that would like to combine their creative flair with their passion for education.

· Have some experience in an early years setting and are now interested in working in a primary school setting.

· Full training would be provided for this role and you will be overseen by an experienced Tutor alongside the school’s Senior Leadership Team.
I look forward to receiving your application.

Kind regards

J. Tyers
Executive Head Teacher 

